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-----Original Message----- 
From: Mandy  
Sent: 21 February 2023 08:46 
To: Catcheside, Emily - Oxfordshire County Council <Emily.Catcheside@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Grenville Peters >; Gregory O'Broin <applefordpcworkinggroup@gmail.com> 
Subject: HIF1 CPO programme 
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Emily 
 
Please register my strong objection to OCC starting a CPO process on the HIF1 project which is not fully and 
satisfactorily costed, in advance of planning permission being granted and with no guarantee that there will be capacity to 
deliver the scheme as currently proposed. Thank you. 
 
Yours 
 
Mandy 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the 
sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County 
Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email 
disclaimer<https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer>. For information about how Oxfordshire County Council 
manages your personal information please see our Privacy Notice.<https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/council/about-
website/privacy-notice> 




